Sir George M Zambellas GCB DSC DL
The Shipwrights Charitable Fund
Worshipful Co of Shipwrights
Ironmongers Hall
Shaftesbury Place
Barbican
London
EC2Y 8AA

31st July 2025

Dear Sir George,

Thank you for the transfer of £1,900 for us to help 5 young people to achieve Royal Yacht Association qualifications. On behalf of the Disabled Sailors Association's beneficiaries, I would like to let you know how much your continued support of our work is appreciated.

Please accept this letter as formal acknowledgement and receipt of £1,900.

From time to time, we publicise the names of some of our donors on social media, newsletters and so on. If you would prefer us not to mention your names in any of our publicity, please do not hesitate to let us know. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mike Wood MBE Founder and Chairman

